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Comments: Congress unanimously passed the WFRHBA because Americans care about our wild horses and

burros. USFS must listen to the public when creating a management plan for these cherished American icons.

To meet the minimum standard for a genetically viable herd, AML should be at least 150 horses (in order to have

50 effective breeding animals). This is specifically recommended by the BLM Wild Horse and Burro Handbook in

order to maintain an acceptable level of genetic diversity (Cothran, 2009). PLEASE STOP KILLING OUR

BELOVED WILD HORSES AND BURROS.

 

Thank you.


